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Regarding parking at Schofields station, 

Something needs to be done to increase the parking, with such growth in the area, all parking 
spots are taken by 7am already. What is going to happen when the remainder of the people 
move into the suburb. 

When planning for such growth in the area, care must be taken to ensure infrastructure supports 
it, we need more parking and to ensure the cars are safe. After all we are taking the public 
transport you push us towards at a significant cost, but now we can't get there. 

Commutes in Sydney are bad enough already without having to park km's away and missing the 
few trains that head to the city. 
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